
                                  

 
Notice of Cancellation:  ITB ‘21/12/B 

CIP #667 – New Southside Transit Center 
 

 
 
Date: January 8, 2021 
 
To:   Fran Dunaway 
 Chief Procurement Officer 
 City of Santa Fe 
 
From:  Anson Rane 
 Project Administrator 
 Public Works, Facilities Division 
 
Re: ITB ‘21/12/B – New Southside Transit Center 
 
 
Summary: 
The recently issued ITB ‘21/12/B shall be cancelled due to the necessity to include additional 
documentation and certifications for Federal Transit Authority compliance.   The project will be re-bid at 
a later date with the additional documents and instructions for FTA required certifications.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cc:  Michael Rodriquez, Division Director, Facilities 
xc:  Project File 
 


